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There was plenty to eat at the Christmas 

potlucks this year. Thanks to all the employees 

for your contributions. Special thanks to the 

wives at home who were responsible for some 

of those delicious dishes. We all had plenty to 

eat and certainly enjoyed the meal.  
 

  
 
 

Bow Pool Winners : 

1st – Ken Bradley  

(pictured left) 

18 ¾” wide 8 pt. 

2nd – Brett Tomkinson 

17” wide 9 pt. 
 

Gun Pool Winners : 

1st - Robbie Rahn  

(pictured right) 

14 ¾” wide 9 pt. 

2nd – Teagan Heether 

12 ½” wide 8 pt. 

 

Picture above L to R; Jim Buskirk (Program Manager), Joe Dempsey (Die Maker), Austin Wonch (Apprentice Die Maker), and Roland Demorest (Die Designer) 
 

Aluminum continues to be instrumental in the manufacturing of automotive parts. Shown above are a pair of 

heavy aluminum automotive parts that were produced from a (7) station transfer die designed and built here at 

Greenville Tool & Die. Job well done! 



 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

«AddressBlock» «Zip_Code» 

Thank you, Greenville Tool & Die 

employees, for your generous 

donations to the Toys for Tots 

program.  This year our focus was 

on teenagers. We purchased items 

such as shampoo/conditioner sets, 

body wash sets, perfume, colognes, 

jewelry, watches, ear buds, iTunes 

gift cards, and much more. With  

all the money collected we were 

able to spend $1670 on gifts which 

were then given to the local Toys 

for Tots program.  Special thanks 

to our shoppers Jeff Waite and 

Mandy Christian.  

 

 

 

Our next Red Cross Blood 

Drive will be held on 

Tuesday, January 15th 

12:30pm - 5:45pm 
 

Safety & Suggestion Meeting                       

Wednesday, January 16, 2018 

3:30pm 
 

January committee members are: 

Tim Gasper Cory Selleck 

Bill Harry     Jordan Melching 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 

 

Bill Harry and his wife Cyndi had a baby girl  

on  Monday, November 26, 2018.  

Elizabeth Annalynn Harry weighed in at 7lbs 10 oz 

and 21” long. Elizabeth joins her brothers,  

William and Benjamin, and her sister, Lillian. 

Congratulations Bill and welcome Elizabeth. 
 

 

Congratulations to Conner Arnold who 

recently completed his apprenticeship for 

Tool & Die Maker. Conner is now working 

on his second apprenticeship to become a 

Tool & Die Designer. Best wishes for 

continued success in his career. 
 

We would like to take the opportunity to wish 

the following GTD employees a Happy Birthday: 
 
 

          JANUARY  

          4……………………John Senn 

          8……………………Ken Bradley 

          15…………………Brad Throop 

          16…………………Mark Winters 

          20…………………Kenny Haines  

          26…………………Conner Arnold  

          28…………………Marty Bush  
 


